
 
 

 
 

November 17, 2020 

 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

 

Attention: Industry Relations 

Regarding: 2021 Rate Adjustment 

 

Dear Mrs. Christine E. Long, 

 

In response to the Ontario Energy Board’s (OEB) letter that establishes the process for the 

implementation of the inflation factor for use in the 2021 rate adjustment applications, the OEB has 

calculated the 2021 inflation factor for electricity distributors to be 2.2%.  

 

The OEB is allowing utilities the discretion of electing the calculated IPI level per the OEB-approved 

methodology or a lower value. 

 

Lakefront Utilities Inc. is requesting the calculated value of 2.2% for its January 1, 2021 rates.   

 

Should the board have questions regarding this matter please contact me at dpaul@lusi.on.ca 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

 

 
 

Dereck C. Paul 

President and CEO 

Lakefront Utilities Inc.  
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